
College admits first years for 2015/2016 

First year confirms fee payment during registration held from 14th-16th September 2015 at the 

College of Biological and Physical Sciences First years have been admitted to the College of 

Biological and Physical Sciences to undertake their A-level studies in the science fields of 

biology, physics, geology, computer science, chemistry, meteorology, mathematics and actuarial 

science among others. 

The September 2015 intake incorporates both government and self sponsored students who did 

their Kenya Certificate of Secondary Education examinations in 2014. Once registration is 

completed on September 15, 2015, first year students will be taken through an orientation in the 

College which comprises of the principal’s, dean’s and directors' message to the 

students. In addition, the students will be sensitized on HIV/AIDS and VCT services by the 

University Health Services and VCT Centre as well as drugs sensitization by officials from the 

National Agency for the Campaign against Drug Abuse (NACADA). 

There will also be orientation on library usage. Entertainment is also lined up for the students 

every evening, where each campus will hold an enchanting drama on HIV/AIDS sensitization. 

Finally, the orientation week will culminate with an address by the Vice Chancellor, Prof. Peter 

Mbithi at the Great Court on Thursday September 17, 2015.0 Classes will begin on Monday, 

September 22, 2015 at 0800hrs. The College of Biological and Physical Sciences welcomes 

freshers and wishes them all the best as they begin their University studies. 




